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High water in Caddo

Tuesday, March 22, 2022

A severe thunderstorm warning and flash flood warning is currently in effect.

Please be advised of high water in the following roads:

• I-20E at mile marker 4
• Roy Rd. at MLK Dr. 
• LA-173 AT N. Lakeshore Dr. 
• LA-173 AT BOSTWICK
• US-171 AT OLD MANSFIELD ROAD
• Waterwood Dr. at w. 70th St.
• Keithville-Kingston Rd. at Ivory Ln.
• E. Starwood Ln. and W. Starwood Ln. in Greenwood

CPSO deputies have already rescued three drivers from high waters overnight. We ask that when you see high
water, TURN AROUND DON'T DROWN.


